



MEMORANDUM

Date:

03rd of December 2020

Subject:

Recruitment & Hiring Process at London Hospital

Dear Everyone,

As you know there are agencies that used the hospital name for recruitment outside Kuwait, and even more collecting hiring and allocating fees from the shortlisted applicants.

To clear all the referred recent queries and doubts, we the London Hospital Management deny those allegations, as all hiring and the recruitment are getting through the London Hospital team only, and we don't have any third party agency anywhere abroad.

You are welcome to address any future queries and concerns to our team directly on the email management@londonhospitalkw.com

www.londonhospital.org

Best Regards,

Rania Abbas

Human Resources Manager

